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Welcome Back Hazeldowners! 
We hope you’ve all had a fantastic summer and a great start to the new school year.  Welcome to new Little Acorns 
and Foundation children and families.  We hope that you support and enjoy PTA events throughout the year!  They 
are loads of fun and all money raised benefits all the children across the school. 
 Funding for 2020-2021 
The PTA are delighted that we have been able to 
fund the following despite Covid-19 restrictions on 
our fundraising: 
 

Inflatables Fun Day end of term treat 
£375       4 x VR Headsets 

£920       Covered seating on the field 

£285       Sing Up Subscription 

£756       Year 6 Crealy trip 

£125       Wildlife camera 

£2,000    Reference books for the library 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Everyone is welcome!  We are holding this via Zoom. 
Please email pta.hazeldown@gmail.com for login details 
in due course.  Join us and elect the committee for 
2021/2022, hear about what we've been up to over the 
past year, the plans for the coming year, help us decide 
how to spend the funds raised and perhaps volunteer to 
help run the PTA or become one of our event volunteers! 
All subject to Covid-19 restrictions in place at that time. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Your Children’s PTA Needs You! 
We are always told by new volunteers that they assumed we would have 
loads of helpers – this is not true!  If you can spare any time at any PTA 
events, which are great fun and raise loads of money for our children, 
please email us at pta.hazeldown@gmail.com, or leave your details at the 
office.  Your help is always welcome, but you are never obliged! 
 

                                    
                                         NEXT EVENT IS… 

Break the Rules Day 
Friday 22 October 

 

                                                       See the poster for details   
 

                                                             What rules will you break?? 

 

      Wednesday 3 November  
       7.30pm via Zoom 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

                            If you have any 
unwanted school uniform in good 
condition, we would be delighted to 
have it! You can donate uniform - shirts, 
sweatshirts, skirts, trousers etc. – please 
drop it into school reception or check 
out our pre-loved uniform exchange 
Facebook page. 

 

Second-Hand  
Uniform Sales 
 

Your School Lottery 
Have you got your ticket for Saturday’s draw 
or need to renew?? Head over to 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play 
and search for HAZELDOWN PRIMARY 
£1 per week and you could win a local prize 
in addition to the £25,000 jackpot!! 
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